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 We’ve added another cultural pass, this time to the Cascades Raptor Center.  This 
pass was donated, but our Friends group has expressed an interest in purchasing 
more on our behalf, so we are actively seeking passes to other locations. 

 We received $500 from the Daughters of the American Revolution.  The funds will be 
used to purchase Revolutionary War era books for the children’s area (Easy, Junior 
and Young Adult). 

 Baby and Preschool Storytimes will resume on January 8th. 
 

 
To: Mayor, City Council & Ron Whitlatch, Interim City 
Manager  
 

From: Kendra Antila, Library Director 
 

Subject: Manager’s Report 

Date: December 2, 2024 
 


